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Date: October 10, 2024

From: Stephen Patterson, Director of Communications

To: Members of the Media

RE: Unscheduled media visits to DHS Offices and Locations

Dear Media Member,

We appreciate that you visited our office located at:

We respect the rights of the media and honor their contribution to the public
discourse.

Our teammembers are not permitted to engage in spontaneous interviews
with the media. We will absolutely work to the best of our ability to cooperate
with the media as appropriate, in partnership with our Office of
Communications.

To that end, all inquiries and questions should be directed to Lilly Price,
the press secretary, or Stephen Patterson, communications director, who
will help you.

Lilly Price’s contact information is: lillian.price@maryland.gov or 443-965-1295.
Stephen Patterons’s contact information is: stephen.patterson@maryland.gov
or 443-831-8730.
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